
 

 

19th October 2021 

 
I have been working with Emma over the past three years designing and delivering a new 

sports uniform. Emma was an absolute pleasure to work with, her organisation, flexibility and 

attention to detail was amazing and especially needed during covid times.  

Her communication is excellent and her delivery schedule was extremely reliable. 

We deliberately delayed our release due to covid and Emma was so supportive when 

making these changes. 

The On-track product is of the highest quality and their advanced fabric technology made 

our decision to work with them an easy one. I have nothing but praise both from a product 

and service standpoint, so if you are looking for the highest quality of product and customer 

service, On-track is your solution. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Jenny Esplin 

Project Manager  


